
Dear Daoist Traditions Faculty and Career Services Team,

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Daniel Hurt, and I am reaching out on behalf of The
Asula Holistic Center located in Cary, NC. We would like to share a potential employment opportunity
with your alumni and soon■to■be graduates.

We are currently seeking an acupuncturist to join our growing practice. The ideal candidate would be
enthusiastic about building a career with us and have a strong interest in women’s health and fertility
care.

This is a wonderful opportunity for a new graduate eager to develop their clinical skills while working in
a supportive and collaborative environment located in the booming downtown Cary.

We would greatly appreciate it if you could share this opportunity with your graduating students and
alumni. Interested candidates may forward their resumes to:

■ info@theasulaholisticcenter.com

Thank you for helping us connect with dedicated practitioners who are passionate about making a
positive impact in the community.


